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In just a couple of days, commenting will be over?  I request and extension for public comment. 
Only THREE families were sent letters in the Granite Creek neighborhood.  Our community is just
NOW learning of this proposed atrocity.  Extend the comment period to allow our community to
know what is happening.
 
Laurie Nolan
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